
Focus on the Scottish Prospective Educational Supervisor Course 

The SPESC has become the main the route for applicant GPs, via their Deaneries,to undertake this 
important role. Recent developments have raised the stakes for all involved ie costs, failing applicants. 

The Operational Group has prepared this up-dated Guidance for Deaneries and Programme Directors to 
help them gauge the commitment and readiness of potential candidates, and as a useful framework for 
their discussions with interested parties. 

/. Is the practice \ 
/ ready & enthusiastic' 
about starting training? 

• Do they have a working 
knowledge of the structure of 

GPST? 

/ Have them submit the appropriate 
SPESC Application Form and advise 

on possible commencement date. 

Preparations  
• Have they attended a training course of any sort 
of (educational taster/undergraduate etc)? 

• Are they involved in teaching medical students/ 
foundation doctors? 

Have they used their PDP and appraisal interview to explore 
tasks required in preparation for training? 

Arrange for them to discuss further with the appropriate TPD. 
This may help them decide whether they — and their practice - are 

ready to move into Training. 

Foundations  

/ 
• Are all the partners supportive of training? 

• Can they demonstrate a well organised practice (QOF points / adequate doctors and staff)? 
• Do they have physical capacity within their practice buildings? 

• Is the proposed trainer an RCGP member in good standing? 

Encourage them to contact the SPESC Manager and look at the website 
http://daraining.dundee.ac.uk/NTDG/   


